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INTERGREEN is an initiative aimed at promoting
sustainability and green skills within
municipalities across six countries (Portugal,
Italy, France, Greece, Cyprus, and North
Macedonia). It is co-funded by the European
Union under the Erasmus+ program and
coordinated by GIP FIPAN, alongside ECO LOGIC,
CIAPE, Synthesis, DIAS VET, and the Municipality
of Lousada.

After the launch of our project and the introduction of our first
successes, we are pleased to keep you informed about the latest
developments. In this edition, we offer you an overview of the new
initiatives implemented as part of our project.

Thank you for continuing to follow our work and for sharing this
information with anyone who might be interested.
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INTERNATIONAL ONLINE MEETINGS

2 / 3The INTERGREEN consortium organized two
international online meetings in October and
November 2024, bringing together over 50
participants from the six partner European
countries.

The goal of the first
meeting was to present
the project's objectives
and facilitate connections
between representatives
of the participating
municipalities by sharing
the main environmental
challenges faced in their
territories and the
proposed solutions.
During the second
meeting, the games
developed by the project
consortium were
introduced: the board
game Green UP and the
digital game. A gaming
session was then organized
in each country to provide
a practical demonstration
of these tools.

Newsletter #2
January 2025

The highlight of these exchanges was the
opportunity for municipalities from different
countries to meet and share common
environmental challenges, particularly
regarding water management.
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TRAINING WORKSHOPS

Between October and November 2024, the INTERGREEN project
consortium organized training workshops in the participating
countries. In France, these workshops, organized by GIP FIPAN in
partnership with the association neede, brought together 9
municipal representatives from La Farlède, Draguignan, Gignac-la-
Nerthe, Solliès-Toucas, Ollioules, and Vitrolles.

During these workshops, the four modules of the training program
developed as part of the project were presented to the participants. They
were trained in sustainable development skills and green competencies, with
a particular focus on the Sustainable Development Goals, municipal
environment, and the case study methodology.

The participating municipal
representatives also benefited from
presentations by experts, who
shared their experiences and
concrete examples of projects,
particularly in local communities,
focusing on sustainable development
and, more specifically, the
regeneration of water systems
through urban planning.

Stay connected with our project on social media for the latest information and updates! 
Visit our website at www.intergreenplatform.eu and follow us on Facebook and LinkedIn
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http://www.intergreenplatform.eu/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100089111033852
https://www.linkedin.com/company/intergreen-erasmus/

